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New director appointment – ASB Bank Limited  
 
ASB is pleased to announce that Mr Colin MacDonald QSO will join the Board of ASB Bank Limited with 
effect from 2 March 2022. 
 
Mr MacDonald joins ASB with over 35 years’ experience in a range of public and private sector roles 

including as Chief Executive Officer of the New Zealand Department of Internal Affairs and Government 

Chief Digital Officer. He was also Chief Executive Officer of Land Information New Zealand and has held 

executive roles in the banking sector. He brings significant technology experience, success in implementing 

organisational change, and public and corporate sector governance skills.    

ASB Chair Dame Therese Walsh said “we are delighted to welcome Colin to the Board.  He brings to ASB a 

unique mix of experience and skills spanning governance, technology and organisational leadership”.  

Mr MacDonald will join existing Directors Chair Dame Therese Walsh, Chief Executive Officer Vittoria 

Shortt, Simon Blair, Dr Rod Carr, Ross Buckley and David Cohen on the ASB Board. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Mary Carter, HO Corporate & Governance, ASB Bank Limited 
asbsecretariat@asb.co.nz 


